
Fall 2024
OPEN HOUSE

Evaluation Findings

152 Students and guests attended 
Open House 117 Students completed the 

evaluation survey

Students were asked how did they hear about this event?
24% Word of Mouth 21% Social Media 19% Flyer

Students were asked for
feedback about the event.

“I think the program is running smoothly”
“It is amazing as it is”

“Keep doing what you are doing”
“You all explained everything good”

Students were asked what they liked
about the event? 

“Very informative and engaging”
“Getting to know more about the program”

“Learning more about Student Government and
their meeting days”

“All the staff are friendly and give off good vibes”

Students were
asked what
Associated

Students means to
them in one word? Data compiled by Lupe Acotsa
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